
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN COUNCIL 

TOWN OF BEAUX ARTS VILLAGE 
WASHINGTON 

Notice is hereby given that that Town Council will hold a public hearing during its regular 
meeting at 7:00 pm on OCTOBER 8, 2024 to discuss the following: 

• The updated draft of the Town Proposed Comprehensive Plan for 2024 as recommended
for adoption by the Planning Commission.

• A Proposed Ordinance adopting the Town’s 2025-2030 Capital Investment Plan /
Transportation Improvement Program.

• A Preliminary Budget for 2025, including anticipated revenues and the property-tax levy
for 2025.  This is the first of two public hearings the Council will conduct on this topic.

Interested persons are encouraged to participate and comment on items of concern to them.  If 
you are unable to participate in the hearing, you may submit written comments prior to the 
meeting to the Town Clerk at townhall@beauxarts-wa.gov. 

Notice dated this 18th day of September, 2024. 

_____________________________ 
Sue Ann Spens, Clerk-Treasurer 

mailto:townhall@beauxarts-wa.gov

